
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                            
Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                              
  
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

Newsletter No 26 – 29
th

 March, 2019 

 

 

Lenten Activities 

A very bright and colourful Reception this week as they held their ‘Rainbow Clothes Day’ for the Rainbow Trust – a great way to 

raise money for their chosen charity. 

Non-Uniform monies raised stands at £538.05 so far – thank you. 

Next week Y4 will be having their Pyjama Party for the Acorns charity and Year 5 their Cinema afternoon for ‘Make a Wish 

Foundation’. 

 

Easter Bonnet Parade and ‘Decorate an Egg’ 

Hope the plans are going well! 

The parade takes place on Thursday 2
nd

 May 2019 at 9.05 am in the school playground. 

 

Sacramental Preparation Parent Meeting 

This very important meeting for all parents of children intending to make the sacraments this year takes place on Wednesday 1
st
 

May 2019 in the school hall - 5 pm – Holy Communion and 5.45 pm – Confirmation. 

 

Sports Teams 

Well done to the Swimming Squad who represented the school in the Catholic Schools Swimming Gala on Saturday at Wyndley 

Leisure Centre.  They competed well, enjoyed the challenge and were great ambassadors for the school. 

Congratulations to our Y3/4 Athletics Team who finished 2
nd

 in the Sportshall Athletics Competition and have now qualified for 

the finals on Wednesday 3
rd

 April 2019. 

Good luck to Shayne, Kiera D, Sade, Leo E, Chloe-May, Sebastian, Cristina, Jakub, Ava-Grace, Daniyal and Ebony.        

 

School Meals andTuck 

The price of a school meal will be increasing by 5p with effect from 1
st
 April 2019.  The cost of a school meal will now be £2.35 

per day. A reminder to send this into school with your child every Monday morning in a clearly named envelope.  

Tuck items are also increasing in price by 5p-toast 30p, yoghurt 65p, fresh fruit 40p, milk carton 50p, fruit juice cuplet 40p, aqua 

carton 60p, milkshake 80p and crumpets 35p.  Thank you.  

 

 

Values and Virtues 

Congratulations to Divine (2R) and Leah (6G) who are the winners of our ‘Learned and Wise’ certificates this week. 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Green Badges: Anaie, Jodie, Alfie M, Hudhayfah 

Pink Badges: Kayden P, Lottie, Grace C, Elijah K, Oliver W, Avyanna, Jaydan R, Niall H, Sofia 

Purple Badges: Avaiyah, Malayka, Gary, Niall N, Julieta 

Red Badges: Armani, Elisha, Olivia L, William, Michael, Poppy, Ava-Grace, Ebony 

Lilac Badges: Eunice, Eliezer 

Dark Blue Badges: Alexandru, David O 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Archdiocese of Birmingham     

ST. WILFRID’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

& NURSERY UNIT 
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E-mail:  enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 

Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 
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STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 
 

Nursery Riley, Michelle 

Reception CT Dominik 

Reception SS Tyler 

Year 1LP Inaaya 

Year 1R Ismah, Sedi, Hadiya 

Year 2M Jenson 

Year 2R Aryan, Dante 

Year 3B Tafari, Oliver 

Year 3M Aammar 

Year 4B Kimberley 

Year 4G Ava-Grace 

Year 5H Whole class 

Year 5M Whole class 

Year 6G Ellie-Mae 

Year 6T Lewis 

SPORTS AWARD Swimming Squad 

MUSIC AWARD Malakya (Y2M) 

WISE OWL AWARD Micah (Y3M) 

Well done everyone! 

 

Period – 18
th

 – 22
nd

 March, 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayers 

Your prayers are asked for Ms Mobberley, Brandon (5M) and their families, on the recent loss of loved grandparents. 

 

Happy Mother’s Day to all of our Mums.  Put your feet up and let others treat you on Sunday! 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

R Baker and staff 

 

 

Group % Attend 

Reception CT 92.1% 

Reception SS 96.1% 

Year 1LP 96.2% 

Year 1R 95.4% 

Year 2M 96% 

Year 2R 97.3% 

Year 3B 95.5% 

Year 3M 97.9% 

Year 4B 98.3% 

Year 4G 93.3% 

Year 5H 96.6% 

Year 5M 95.2% 

Year 6G 95% 

Year 6T 93.8% 
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